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October 16, 2007

Joseph Kahn - Director

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bob Martinez Center

2600 Blair Stone Road-

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Subject:  DEP File No. 0950137-014-AC
Notification of Beginning of Construction of Forced Oxidation System

Dear Mr. Kahn:

Per this submittal, on behalf of the Orlando Utilities Commission (OUC), we are notifying your
office that construction on the Forced Oxidation system began on October 10, 2007. This
notification satisfies a requirement of Section 3 Condition 8 of DEP File No. 0950137-014-AC.
Also, as'required by the aforementioned permit condition, the following is a general schedule of
construction activities for installation of the Forced Oxidation system.

October 10, 2007: Begin Field Installation of Piping

November 1, 2007: Begin work in Unit IB Module Reaction Tank
November 30, 2007: Begin work in Unit 2A Module Reaction Tank
January 7, 2008: Begin work in Unit 1A Module Reaction Tank
January 29, 2008: Begin work in Unit 2B Module Reaction Tank
March 3, 2008: Begin work in Unit 1IC Module Reaction Tank
March 24, 2008: Begin work in Unit 2C Module Reaction Tank
April 22, 2008: Work Complete

OUC appreciates the opportunity to work with the Department in obtaining the required air
quality permits and approvals for the OUC Curtis H. Stanton Energy Center. Should you have
any questions or concerns regarding this submittal, please do not hesitate to contact me at (913)
458-7563 or Louis Brown of OUC at (407) 658-6444.

Sincerely,

Mike Soltys %
Site Certification Coordinator
Black & Veatch
cc: Al Linero, FDEP
Denise Stalls, OUC
Louis Brown, QUC
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